
Key dates: 
w/c 14th - Bikeability continues
Wednesday 16th October 3.30-6.30pm and Thursday 
17th October 3.30-5.30pm Parents' Evening
Friday 18th October - Black History Month Celebration 
Assembly
Wednesday 23rd October - EYFS parents 6 weeks in 
meeting 9am
Thursday 24th October - Open Classrooms 2.45pm EYFS 
and KS1; 3.05pm KS2
Friday 25th October - Break up for half term
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Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been overwhelmed with Victoria Sponge cakes today, it certainly has 
been a tasty Friday! Thank you everyone for supporting us with the competition. 
Poppy S in Hargrave class won first pace with her spooky take on a victoria 
sponge, Holly in Kerr class came second place and siblings Darcey and Leo took 
3rd place. Congratulations to everyone who entered cakes, it was a difficult 
decision!
Have a wonderful weekend!
Ms Ley



Year 3 & 4 Multisports event
On Wednesday, sixteen children from Year 3 and 4 represented the school at 
a multiskills festival. The children worked in small teams to complete ten 
different activities to improve their stamina, agility and speed. All of the 
children behaved impeccably whilst still having fun. Other staff and the 
Weald leaders commented that they were a real credit to our school!

Harvest collection - Thank you to everyone for your donations. We have had 
an array of items that have been set up in the KS2 hall. All of these generous 
donations will be donated to the foodbank. 

Year 1 picnic This term the Year 1 children have been working hard in DT to 
plan and design a sandwich. This week everyone was really excited to finally 
be making them. The children carefully chopped, grated and spread 
different foods to make a delicious sandwich and they thoroughly enjoyed 
sharing it with their grown ups at the picnic!



Follow us on Facebook for all the latest updates:
www.facebook.com/BillingshurstPrimary

Letters home this week: Lodge hill letters 

BPA bees - 
Christmas Decoration Making Night - Monday 2nd December, 7-9.30pm

The KS2 hall will be brimming with Christmassy greenery, prosecco and 
nibbles for you to enjoy while you create a beautiful wreath or table centre to 
make your home complete this Christmas. No experience required. There will 
be a team around to help guide and inspire you! Price includes nibbles, your 
first drink and all materials to make your decorations to take home with you. 
Limited tickets available here: https://bit.ly/3ZTMgMM. Tickets £25 (plus 
booking fee). 

Horsham District Council is investing in Billingshurst and wants to hear 
from pupils and parents at The Weald as to what improvements to local 
facilities you would like to see.
 
To have your say, please go to 
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Better-Billingshurst
 
If you require any assistance, please contact Rory Minchin by emailing 
Rory.Minchin@horsham.gov.uk
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